
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Pool Operating Schedule 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

As the new school year begins today, please be advised that the 

pool will now be closed on weekdays. The pool will remain open 

on weekends from 9:00 AM to 9:00 PM. Additionally, it will be 

open on Labor Day, Monday, September 2, from 9:00 AM to 9:00 

PM. The pool will close for the season on September 8 at 9:00 PM. 

This schedule aligns with previous years as the community's 

budget for certain services concludes around this time. 

For any questions or concerns, please use the "Contact Us" tab on 

our community website, lakesideatheathhoa.com, to submit a web 

inquiry. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Essex Association Management 

On behalf of the Lakeside at Heath HOA 

 


